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25 August 2021 

 

NSX Announcement 

STL to negotiate a new storage and 
handling agreement with customers 
 

Sugar Terminals Limited (STL, NSX:SUG) has today announced that the current 

raw sugar Storage and Handling Agreements with all STL customers will expire 

on 30 June 2022.  This is because not all of its marketing customers have 

elected to exercise the final extension of their storage and handling agreements 

with STL. 

STL Chairman Mark Gray said “As a result, STL will take the necessary steps to have 

in place new Storage and Handling Agreements by 30 June 2022”. 

 

Enquiries: 

Peter Bolton | Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary | Ph: (07) 3221 7017 

 


